
Monthly Order Reminders 

Parents should take care to order their meals before the end-of-month cut-off 

time set for their school. Some parents use their personal calendars to remember 

to order. 

 

Lunch Direct sends out monthly reminders to assist parents in ordering their 

child's lunches. This is intended to be a backup service. 

 

Emails are not always delivered to their recipients, for many different technology 

reasons (spam, hosting problems, internet area blockages, internet email 

handling, etc.). We follow-up when we are notified a reminder is not received. 

Lunch Direct actually pays extra for a high volume email service. 

 

We hope that you are enjoying our service. We appreciate your patronage. 


